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20" September 2016
Dear Parent

Y5H Class assembly

Our Y5H children will lead a gathering of children in their collective worship on Friday 23rd
September. The assembly will begin at 9:15 and takes place in the school hall. All parents are
welcome to share in this occasion regardless of whether or not they have a child in that class.
Please join us.

School Fund

Thank you so much to those of you who responded to our school fund request last week. If you
are still not giving, we do ask you to support the school by providing £15 per year/ per family. You
can give weekly, monthly or termly (It works out at just under 40p per school week!). Our
school community benefits from the huge generosity of some families — let us all do our bit. Thank
you.

E-Safety — This is one of the most important elements of safety for children in our world
today. Each week we will include an e-safety ‘tip of the week’ — please note and if you have
any of your own we would be grateful if you would pass them on. Thank you.

What would happew if your teacher or parenty were
reading what yow had writtew online?
Would yow s€il write it?

Be caveful how yow behave on the internet.

After school dance
After school dance classes will resume tomorrow Wednesday 21% September ; 3.40pm - 4.40pm.

Every time you smile at someone, it is an action of love,
a gitt to that person, a beautitul thing.

Mother Teresa

HARVEST TIME — Mass on Friday 30" September 2016

We shall be collecting food — tinned, packets, fresh etc. to send to the
Fireside Centre in Birmingham, which supports the homeless of our
city. Please be generous — and thank you as always for your
goodness and support. All non-fresh (tinned, packets, etc) foods to




be received by Thursday 29" September; we will receive these from Monday 26™
September. Please bring in all fresh foods on the morning of the 30™ to maintain
their freshness please.

A display will be set up of your offerings for Mass.

KS2 Theatre Trip
Our junior children will be receiving a letter today about the theatre trip in December. You must
ensure that we receive the reply slip in order for us to take your child off site. Thank you.

School Nurse

Please make use of the school nurse surgery that takes place in school on Wednesday
afternoon (1.30 -3.30) every fortnight — just ask at Reception to book an appointment.

The dates for this term are:

28/9/16

12/10/16

9/11/16

23/11/16

7/12/16

Yours sincerely,

H T Censdon )

H. M. Cusack
Headteacher



